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Faye Thomas

From: sandi schulz >
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2024 12:44 PM
To: COB
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Comments on Rule 1111 & 1121

Mrs. Faye Thomas, 
Please direct my comments to members of the governing board. 
  My husband and I were just informed about the law to ban all gas water heaters and furnaces. We are seniors living on 
a fixed income. Electricity is much more expensive than natural gas. This will make our energy costs completely 
unaffordable, not to menƟon the ridiculous cost to replace our exisƟng equipment with electric ones when necessary. 
We simply cannot afford this.  Please withdraw your support for this law. Thank you. Sincerely, Sandra Schulz 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




